
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Services 

 

Sunday 15th September – 10.30am 

Hannah’s Song  

(1 Samuel 2 verses 1 to 10) 

 

Sunday 15th September – 6.30pm 

Night of Prayer for Greystone Road P.C. 

Prayer and Praise Evening 

 

Sunday 22nd September – 10.30am 

Rise and Fall (1 Samuel 2 verses 11 to 36 

 

Midweek Worship 

 

Thursday 19th September - 7.30pm 

Home Groups 

The way of the King - Mark 10 

 
Thursday 26th September - 7.30pm 

Prayer Meeting - Praying for the 

Homes on Our Streets 

 

 

 

Announcements 

15th September 2024 

 

 
Girls Brigade restarts  
Wednesday 4th Sept  

 
Tinies and Explorers 6.30pm - 

7.45pm 
 

Junior's: September & March to 
the end of year 7.15pm - 8.30pm. 

Oct to the end of Feb 6.30pm - 
8.30pm  

 
Seniors & Brigaders: Sept & 

March to the end of year 8.15pm - 
9.45pm. Oct to the end of Feb 

7.45pm - 9.45pm 
 

Please speak to Cheryl or any 
leader if you need any help with 

registering.  
Looking forward to seeing you 

then. 

 
 

BUZZY BEES  
 

Recommences on Tuesday morning,  
10th Sep.  10.00 - 11.30.   

All pre-school children welcome. 

Greystone Presbyterian Church Organisation 
Restart Dates and Times 

 
Flyers with restart dates/times for all 

organisations and groups will be available in the 
church foyer. 

 
These are also currently attached to our online 

church announcements  
www.greystoneroad.org/announcements 

 
These are also available on our  

Facebook page – Greystone Road Youth 
https://www.facebook.com/GreystoneRoadYouth  

http://www.greystoneroad.org/announcements/
https://www.facebook.com/GreystoneRoadYouth


 

Parking of Cars 
 

 
 

We ask that you respectfully leave 
parking space at the rear of the 

church for those with mobility issues. 
Also be aware that parking on the 

kerb at the entrance to the Greystone 
Estate can block the view of those 

trying to move out of the designated 
parking area. 

If our car park is full there is parking 
available in the library car park. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Announcements now available 
online 

 
Our announcements are now being 

uploaded onto our website.  
https://www.greystoneroad.org  

This is accessible by clicking on 
announcements on the home page 

and then clicking on 
 

See Announcements for more 
information about our Evening 

Worship Times and what’s happening 
throughout the week. 

 

 

Creche 

Creche is seeking a few more leaders to join 
the rota. Could anyone interested please 

contact Clare Cairns 

 

STAMPS and SPECTACLES 

 
Please keep bringing your used stamps 
to church and put them in the shoebox 

which is on the vestibule table. 

These will be donated to Blythswood 
Care and Smiles Foundation. 

 

An optician has an outlet for your used 
specs.  Some parts can be melted down 
in a centre in England. The reassembled  

specs eventually go to Ethiopia.  

Louise Roberts has volunteered to look 
after this effort. So bring in specs for the 

cardboard box or give them to her. 

 

Thank you. 

Meta and Edith. 

Getting in touch 

 
If you need to get in touch with someone in 

relation to an announcement, but are unable 

to, please contact us at 

office@greystoneroad.org.  

We will pass your email on to the relevant 

person. 

Thank you. 

Thursday morning bowls  

starts Thursday 26th September  

 

https://www.greystoneroad.org/
https://www.greystoneroad.org/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Announcements-12.05.2024-5.docx
mailto:office@greystoneroad.org


 

 
 



 


